
News 

 

This week we were delighted to welcome mums and dads of our 

new Reception children into school to have lunch with their child. 

The children and parents all enjoyed sharing their first lunch expe-

rience together.  The school dinner was thoroughly enjoyed by 

everyone. A huge thank you to everyone for making this a memo-

rable occasion. 



Important Dates for your diary   

  

21st September—Penrice Open Day/Evening (Year6) 

26th September—Poltair Open Evening 

2nd October—Macmillan Coffee & Cake Afternoon 

16th October—Harvest Assembly 

20th October—Inset Days School & Nursery Closed 

23rd –27th October—Half Term 

 

Please check our website www.sandyhill.org.uk for all our 

diary events which can be found on our calendar. 

The calendar can be found using the Eschools application. 

For your convenience you can now view all letters that have 

been sent home on our website under the tab ‘letters 

home’. 

 

Follow us— 

 twitter @sandyacademy and ‘like’ our facebook page 

& Instagram sandyhillacademy 



Sandy Hill: 
 
As you know Miss James has moved to work in St Stephen 
Churchtown Academy this year.  We work very closely with 
St Stephen so are delighted to still be working with Miss 
James.  
Mrs Rundle is now Assistant Head of School and also Head 
of KS2. Please pop in and say hello to her if you need any-
thing.  
 
Miss Bingham is still Head of School and oversees every-
thing in the academy on a day-to day basis, including our 
exciting building development!  
 
Mrs Warwick still visits Sandy Hill each week- but is no 
longer here every day. She oversees some St Austell acade-
mies (including Sandy Hill) and also leads academy im-
provement for Aspire.  
 
Mrs Warwick, Mrs Bingham and Mrs Rundle meet regularly 
to ensure the high standards of Sandy Hill are maintained 
and with 50 years of Sandy Hill life between them- this is 
their passion! 





 

 

 

Sandy Hill Academy car 

park is ONLY for use to staff 

and blue badge holders. 

This is for the safety of the 

children. 

 
 

If you child in KS2 would like 

to take part in violin, drum or 

guitar lessons please see the 

office staff for further infor-

mation. 



Week beginning 

Monday 18th September 

School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day. Please 

make sure payment is 

brought in daily in a 

named envelope. 

If you would like to pay 

weekly please bring in 

the money in a named 

envelope stating how 

many days payment is 

included. 

Thank you 

 



On 16th October we are having a Harvest assembly and will be presenting 

St Austell foodbank with our donations. 

 If you would like to donate any food items they will be gratefully received.  

Donations can be dropped to your class teacher or to the office.  
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